
Additional Information regarding those wishing to attend the Wake
 of:-

PC 6711      Stephen Hollingsbee  

The funeral takes place at 10:45 on 13th July 2022 at Charing Crematorium, 
New Court Wood, Charing. TN27 0EB and afterwards at the Kings Head, Grafty 
Green.  Friends and former colleagues are welcome.

To assist Christine in the arrangements of the Wake following the funeral with 
numbers of those wishing to attend please can you email Chris Highsted who 
will be collating the details on behalf  of Christine.

Email - highstedchris3@gmail.com

 Chris has been supporting  Steve and Christine throughout  his illness on 
behalf of NARPO as a well valued member of the Maidstone Branch NARPO 
Welfare Team.
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